
If your school knows the number of students that will be enjoying a meal at            

Hawks Point and the school will be paying for those tickets,                                                                 

please contact Tammy Svendsen at (402) 844-7165  before 4-19-17                                     

with the number of tickets you will need and payment arrangements.                                                           

Individual presale tickets will be available for purchase on April 24th, until 11:00 a.m. 


